
Comment from Thomas Jones 

To the NHTSA, 
 
As a concerned citizen for the safety of American drivers, I believe the steps outlined in this study 
are considerably overdue. Nevertheless, I am happy to see something is being done to utilize the 
readily available safety features on heavy trucks. I look forward to more progress in the near future, 
and have nothing but the most profound trust that my tax dollars will be stewarded well during this 
project. 
 
Best, 
 
Thomas Jones 
  

 


